
                                                              Civic Meeting 
                                                        North Hall Jan. 8,2021 
 
    Meeting opened by Don Henry President informally. There were 11 people Present. 
 
    Minutes were read with one correction. 
 
    The garbage rates have increased the first of January to what the county said they 
could be. 
    Garbage still being picked up on Mon. and Thurs., with recycle on Wed. and big items 
on last Sat of month unless  
    dump closed for a holiday. 
 
    Suffleboard on Tues at 2PM, Wii bowling Thurs at 2 PM and country jam on Sun at 2 
PM. 
 
    Many questions were asked with discussions to follow. 
 
    Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM 
 
    Respectfully submitted. 
 
    Barbara Marrs 
    Acting sec'y 
 


